


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

PS The statements that FPL have made over the last year or two are that the typical FPL
residential bill are lower or middlin compared to other areas of the United States, as if the
FPL rates are keeping our bills low; I submit that it more because we do not have nearly as
cold of Winters!!

Sincerely,

Cynthia Powers

2 Seoane Pl

2 Seoane Pl

Palm Coast FL, 32164-5492
powersinco@msn.com




